Oregon Department of Transportation

Motor Carrier Transportation Division

Kate Brown, Governor 3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE
Salem, OR 97302-1166

www.oregon.gov/ODOT/MCT/

December 8, 2017 .
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To: All IFTA Member Jurisdictions
Re: 2018 IFTA License and Decals

The Oregon Department of Transportation, Motor Carrier Transportation Division, has
experienced a quality issue with the printing of our 2018 IFTA decals. To date, we have only
mailed approximately 22,000 decals and anticipate all decals mailed to our carriers by February
28, 2018.

Oregon is requesting jurisdiction law enforcement officials to not cite our carriers operating in
your jurisdictions with current, active 2017 IFTA decals through March 15, 2018. This will allow
sufficient time for our carriers to receive and display the 2018 decals on their vehicles.

We appreciate your consideration on this matter and apologize for any inconvenience this may
cause. If you have any questions, please contact Melody Tavares at 503-373-1987.

Sincerely,
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Melody Tavares

IFTA System Administrator
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Motor Carrier Transportation Division
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